
  
   

 

 

 

March 14, 2023 
 

Dear Haoran You, 

 
Congratulations! You have been selected by the College of Computing Awards 

Committee to receive the Outstanding Graduate Research Assistant Award. 

 

I want to thank you on behalf of the College and the Institute for your hard work, 

inspiration, and dedication. We are proud you are part of our community. I would 

also like to invite you to the 32nd annual College of Computing Awards Celebration so 

that we can formally recognize your achievement. The ceremony will be held on 

Thursday, April 20 in the Klaus Atrium. 

 

Congratulations again and thank you for your contribution to our field and to our 

community. I look forward to seeing you on April 20! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Charles Isbell 

College of Computing, Dean 

CC: Elizabeth Cherry, Associate Professor and Chair of the CoC Awards Committee 

CC: Cynthia Bryant, CoC Awards Program Coordinator 
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